| Cohh’nenfa’
Shelf Oﬂice_
‘Sets to Move

The Alaska Outer Continental
Shelf Office, formerly on Fire-
weed  Lane in Anchorage, - will
move to 800 ““A™ Street on Nov.
18.

- Edward J. Hoffman, manager
of ‘the Alaska OCS Office. said
‘the office " is concerned with
management, environmental as-
sessment, and oil and gas leasing
on Alaska’s Outer Continental
Shelf. The Alaska OCS Office ‘is
part of the U.S. Department of
the Interior's Bureau of Land
Management.

The present mailing address,
P.O. ‘Box 1159, Anchorage ZIP
99510, and the present telephone
number, 279-4578, will be retain-
ed at the Alaska Outer Continen-
tal Shelf Office’s new location.



